
 

 

 

 

 

December 12, 1997 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Vincent Guinn 

10490 Graeloch Road 

Laurel, Maryland 20723 

 

Dear Dr. Guinn: 

 

I am writing to request that you provide to the Assassination Records Review Board (“Review 

Board”) all materials relating to your work on behalf of the House Select Committee on 

Assassinations (“HSCA”), including materials relating to the neutron activation analyses that were 

performed.  We had previously requested this material from you (see April 15, 1996 letter from D. 

Marwell attached hereto), and have followed up our request with numerous phone calls.  While you 

have told us that you would search for these materials, you have yet to provide them to us. 

 

We ask that you provide the Review Board with all materials relating to your work for the HSCA by 

the end of this month.  If you will not provide them, please advise us so that we may consider 

whether a formal subpoena is appropriate. 

 

Please call me at your earliest convenience to discuss this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ronald G. Haron 

Associate General Counsel 

 

Enclosure  


